
 

 

 

 
December 3, 2021 

 
 

To:  St. Margaret School Community, 
 

The Thunder Bay District Health Unit (TBDHU) has identified one COVID-19 case 
associated with St. Margaret School. 

 
We are actively working with the school and the Thunder Bay Catholic District 
School Board to identify close contacts and to investigate and manage any 
potential exposures in the school and any related settings. 

  
Impacted individuals and families will be contacted directly by public health and 
provided further instructions.  Anyone else in the school setting who is not 
specifically contacted by public health would not be considered at elevated risk. 
 
As the investigation unfolds, additional actions will be taken as needed to 
manage the situation.  
 
For further information about COVID-19 and schools, please refer to the TBDHU 
website: TBDHU.com/stopgerms and TBDHU.com/safereturn_parents. 
 
TBDHU encourages anyone who is eligible, to be immunized with both doses 
of the COVID-19 vaccine.  Please visit TBDHU.com/VaccineFacts for credible 
information on the vaccine and where to get vaccinated.   

 
Sincerely, 

 

Janet DeMille MD, FRCPC  
Medical Officer of Health  
Thunder Bay District Health Unit 

https://www.tbdhu.com/stopgerms
https://www.tbdhu.com/safereturn_parents
https://www.tbdhu.com/VaccineFacts#ask

